
From: Verge Brincheiro
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Park
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 3:43:10 PM

Dear City Clerk Carol Ann Desiderio,

I want to express my support for the renovation of the Roosevelt Park.  As a community, we
are only as good as our commitment to each other and, edpecially, our young people.  When
compared to the other parks in the area and surrounding cities, Malden's Roosevelt Park is far
below standand.  Please provide the necessary funding to help our community by creating a
pleasant space to be enjoyed by all.

Sincerely,
Vergil P. Brincheiro 
740 Salem St.
Malden, MA 02148
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